
Prayer fuel 

18th September 2013 

The next 2 weeks we are busy with Board meetings and travel. 

Wednesday  

 Heather will be at the Board of Health in the Diocese. They will be 

discussing next year’s plans and budget. 

 Keep praying for the team at Eden Farm, David has started an afternoon Bible study with them 

Thursday 

 We are meeting with Andy Tufnell and family near the River Nile, a friend from UK 

Saturday 

 We will be going to a 25th Wedding Celebration of Fanuel & Margaret. Pray for stable marriages 

and families 

Sunday 

 David is preaching in Ibea Parish, A beautiful rural parish 

Monday 

 Heather has a 3 day training on Child Spacing.in Midego. This includes 

teaching in 2 secondary schools, a couples meeting on Tuesday and a 

church meeting on Wednesday. As well as teaching we will be offering 

ANC services, family planning methods and HIV testing. 

Tuesday 

 David has a farmer interaction training.in Rhino Camp, Ogoko parish, on pest control and caring 

for the crops 

Thursday 

 ORA Board meeting. Really pray as a Board we will see a positive 

way forward. 

  Many issues with some team members that need to be solved. 

There are over 120 sponsored children mainly living in the community 

with guardians. 

We Praise God for answered prayers . 

We had a good meeting with Baylor and they have agreed to support the HIV in the health centres. 

85 women came to the nutrition training the largest number so far. May they use the knowledge. 


